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March 16, 2005 Pollution Control Board

Clerk’s Office
Illinois PollutionControlBoard
100W RandolphSt., Suite 11-500
Chicago,IL 60601

RE: Illinois PollutionControlBoard1~R04-22/23

To WhomIt MayConcern:

This letteris in referenceto theIllinois Pollution ControlBoard#R04-22/23proposingto
amendthe illinois EnvironmentalProtectionAgency (Agency) Leaking Underground
StorageTank(LUST)RegulationsPart732 andPart734. I haveworkedwith theAgency
LUST Section for the last 5.5 yearsas an environmentalconsultantand havea great
concernaboutthe proposedamendmentsto theRegulationsPart732 andPart734. My
main concernis howthenewregulationscouldaffect thepotentiallyresponsiblepartiesI
representandthecompanythat I work for, aswell asmyself.

In thepastall thehearingshavebeenheldin NorthernorCentralIllinois. As aresidentof
SouthernIllinois I feel it is very importantthat the hearingsare locatedthroughoutthe
entirestate.Therefore,I would like to respectfiullyrequestthat thenewhearingbeheld in
SouthernIllinois (Mt. Vernon, Carbondaleor Marion) to provideoptimum opportunity
for theresidentsofSouthernillinois to participatein therulemakingprocess.

Yourtimeandconsiderationis greatlyappreciatedin this matter.

Sincerely,

ConnieL. Connaway
2806CollegeStreet
Mt. Vernon,IL. 62864


